

Respectful | Responsible | Resilient | Ready to Learn



6<sup>th</sup> January 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Happy New Year! I hope you had an enjoyable break with friends and family. A reminder that school opens to students on **Tuesday 7**<sup>th</sup> **January.** 

Students should be in school by **8.40am** each day at the latest to ensure that they are on time for registration. Thank you for all your support in ensuring that your child attends school in the correct uniform. A reminder that all students are expected to wear a blazer during the school day and that trainers are not permitted. If there are any uniform issues that you need support with, please do not hesitate to contact your child's year office.

Assemblies this week will focus on reminding students of the West Coventry Way. It was wonderful to end last term with our Recognition Week which focussed on rewarding students for their commitment to their work and the 4Rs.

Over the next week we will be reminding your child of their attendance last term. We wrote to you last term regarding the national changes to attendance guidelines and also our school expectations. I have attached the letter we sent in October as a reminder.

There is a busy term ahead and we are looking forward to welcoming students back tomorrow. I also attach dates for your diary for the term ahead.

Yours sincerely

Ana Neofitou

Headteacher

